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join us in honoring 
Acadiana's cancer survivors



Attention 

PreK – 3rd Graders 
 

If you are interested in signing up for an “extra” role in our 

Spring Musical, please complete the form below and return 

to Ms. Jamie by Wednesday, March 13, 2024. 
 

Your child will also need to commit to all practices (TBA) and 

all production performances, which are scheduled for 

Friday, May 10 – Monday, May 13, 2024. 
We will prepare for four (4) production performances over the course of these dates.  

 

I am looking for younger students to take on roles in a couple of different production numbers of 

the show. More specific role, practice, and costume information will be sent home after all 

permission slips have been received and processed. Practice information will also be sent home 

later in March. You will be expected to purchase a costume which is usually about $20 - $40.  
 

If you have questions, please email me at jmonette@sbscrusaders.com. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Alice in Wonderland “Young Extras” Sign Up 
 

Please complete this portion and return to school by Wednesday, March 13, 2024! 

 
Name: ____________________________________ Homeroom: __________ 
 

Circle T-Shirt Size:   YS    YM      YL    AS     AM     AL     AXL 

*Your child will receive a cast t-shirt at no cost as long as we secure enough sponsors. If not, then we will not purchase shirts this year. 

 

YES, my child may participate in the musical production and we 

understand the commitment for practices and performances. 
 

Parent Name (Printed):____________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________________ 
 

NOTE TO OFFICE: Please forward these to Jamie’s box in workroom. Thank you. 

mailto:jmonette@sbscrusaders.com


  
 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

We need your help. When putting on a musical, there are many expenditures like materials, supplies, and rental 

expenses. I would also like to purchase official cast and crew t-shirts for the students. We have levels of 

contributions for any individual or business that would like to contribute (please see below).  
 

All proceeds collected will also help to offset some of the production costs (i.e. Broadway licensing and royalty 

fees, materials, supplies, etc.). As always, all financial donations are tax deductible. 
 

You can make as many copies of this form as you need. Please send all sponsorships in an envelope labeled, 

Attention: Jamie. Please contact me if you need additional information. Once again, thank you for all that you 

do and for supporting our St. Bernard School Musical Cast and Crew! 
 

God Bless,  

Jamie 
Jamie Monette, Director of Student Services and Musical Director 

  
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

2023 - 2024 Sponsorship Form 

A ST. BERNARD SCHOOL Musical Production 

251 East Bridge Street     Breaux Bridge, LA 70517  

Phone: (337) 332-5350    Fax: (337) 332-5894    www.sbscrusaders.com 
 

 

STARRING Level Up to $100 Sponsorship 
 

 Name in the Program 
 

DIRECTOR Level $101 - $300 Sponsorship 

 

 Name in the Program 

 Name on the T-Shirt 
 

PRODUCER Level Over $301 Sponsorship 

 

 Name in the Program 

 Name and Business Logo on the T-Shirt 

 2 Complimentary Tickets to one of the Shows 
 

 
Name of company or individual making donation as you 

want it listed in the Program/on T-Shirt (depending on level):_____________________________________________________________ 

 

(If Associated) Cast / Crew Member’s Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount Donated:____________________________  Circle One:    CHECK (written to SBS)        CASH          RENWEB (if applicable) 

 

Individual or Business Contact Name: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Phone: _________________________________________  Contact Email ___________________________________________  

 

 

http://www.sbscrusaders.com/


GOOGLE DOODLEGOOGLE DOODLE
COMPETITIONCOMPETITION

Monday, March 11, 2024

If you are interested in participating in
this years google doodle drawing contest,
see Mrs. Boudreaux for an entry form! The
contest is open to students Kindergarten
- 8th grade. Deadline to submit entries to

Mrs. Boudreaux is March 11th!

Last years winner!



$ 1 1 , 7 8 1 . 5 4

CHANGE FOR MILES

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  E V E R Y O N E
W H O  D O N A T E D

T O G E T H E R  W E  R A I S E D

2 0 2 3 / 2 0 2 4  S C H O O L  Y E A R



Notice… 

School-Wide 

Free Dress Day 
on 

Wednesday, 

March 6, 2024! 
 

Please note the guidelines below, which can be found in the Parent / Student Handbook: 
 

Free Dress Day Attire 
Special days are designed throughout the year by administration as “Free Dress Days”.   Students are free to wear outfits of their choice; however, the 

following guidelines must be followed.  All shirts must have a sleeve.  The stomach area may not be exposed.  There can be no advertisements or logos with 

inappropriate messages or pictures.  Shorts must not be shorter than three (3) inches above the knee from a kneeling position and dresses and skirts must not be 

shorter than one (1) inch above the knee from a kneeling position.  No tight fitting clothes. Sandals are permitted.  Due to insurance liability and fire code 

regulations flip-flops and “Heelys” are NEVER ALLOWED.  Caps are not permitted.  Capri pants are allowed.  Clothing should be modest and not tight 

fitting.  Parents will be called to bring a complete St. Bernard School uniform if free dress day attire is inappropriate. 
 

This Free Dress Day was earned by all of the SBS 

students, faculty, and staff for reaching the Change for 

Miles Coin Collection Goal of at least 430 bottles! 

At last count, we were at 592! This is AWESOME! 
 

We are still awaiting our grand total raised for the Miles Perret 

Cancer Services through this campaign! As soon as they share the 

final figure with us, we will pass on the information to you!  

Thank you!  



Fundraiser Starts: Wednesday, February 21st
Return Form to school by: Wednesday, February 28th

Pick up your order from school: Wednesday, March 13th
Pick up time/location: 11:00am-2:45pm Under the Busport!

*Any orders for aftercare students will be labeled & stacked under the busport for you to pick-up!  
Any other orders left will be stacked in the gym & must be picked up by 3pm Friday, March 15th! 

The student that sells the most 
will win a new bike!

“Help Support”
ST. BERNARD SCHOOL ATHLETICSST. BERNARD SCHOOL ATHLETICS

Scor
e

Boar
d!Scor
e

Boar
d!

Because of your
fundraising efforts, we
have purchased a new

Scoreboard & a Hydration
Station; New Gym
Lighting is next!



We are looking for a design for this year's St. BernardWe are looking for a design for this year's St. Bernard
Crawfish Festival celebration shirt. Our volunteers wear theseCrawfish Festival celebration shirt. Our volunteers wear these

throughout the weekend while serving up refreshments,throughout the weekend while serving up refreshments,
PLUS, you can wear them to school on Spirit Days!PLUS, you can wear them to school on Spirit Days!    

Do you have a cool idea? Want to submit it to our contest?Do you have a cool idea? Want to submit it to our contest?    

Here are the rules:Here are the rules:
1. Design must follow our theme, "1. Design must follow our theme, "Crawfish Crazy & CatholicCrawfish Crazy & Catholic".".
2. Design will be on a 2. Design will be on a NEON YELLOWNEON YELLOW shirt, so remember this shirt, so remember this
when designing/coloring - when designing/coloring - we suggest not using yellow as awe suggest not using yellow as a

color in the artworkcolor in the artwork..
3. Submissions can be hand drawn or digital.3. Submissions can be hand drawn or digital.

4. Hand drawn/painted art should be done on a plain white4. Hand drawn/painted art should be done on a plain white
sheet of computer/printer paper.sheet of computer/printer paper.

5. Digital art must have a resolution of 300 pixels/inch and can5. Digital art must have a resolution of 300 pixels/inch and can
be be emailed to Mrs. Claire at emailed to Mrs. Claire at ccbroussard@sbscrusaders.comccbroussard@sbscrusaders.com..
6. If you choose to use digital art, we MUST have a listing of6. If you choose to use digital art, we MUST have a listing of

the websites where you obtained your graphics if they are notthe websites where you obtained your graphics if they are not
originals (this is for copyright purposes).originals (this is for copyright purposes).

7. All submissions are due to Mrs. Claire Broussard in the7. All submissions are due to Mrs. Claire Broussard in the
Development office by 3:00 p.m. on Development office by 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 22ndFriday, March 22nd!!
8. Winner will receive a free t-shirt with their design on it!8. Winner will receive a free t-shirt with their design on it!

Come on Crusaders - show us what you got!Come on Crusaders - show us what you got!

Crawfish Festival
T-Shirt Contest!
Crawfish Festival
T-Shirt Contest!

mailto:ccbroussard@sbscrusaders.com


EASTER
Faith Camp

Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8am-3pm

ACTIVITIES- FELLOWSHIP- FRIENDS

$65 
for the

day!

Grades
PK3-5th

For more information, contact:

 Mrs.Kily @ kboggs@sbscrusaders.com  

Come and have some
faith-filled fun with

our camp leaders!

Mrs. KilyMrs. Kily

St. Bernard School

Mrs. Lori
Mrs. Lori

Mrs. Bailey
Mrs. Bailey Mrs. Claire

Mrs. Claire

(8am-3pm)

Click here!

Limited

number

of spots!

https://forms.gle/pBa7B34GkAeJFf626


Please turn in your Box Tops and Community Coffee
Labels to your child's homeroom teacher by Monday.

March 11, 2024!  Our Room Moms will count and
come up with a class total.  The class with the most
Community Coffee and Box Top Labels will earn a

party!  Winners will be announced during school mass
on Thursday, March 14, 2023!

Free Money
Reward

Final Turn in Day
Monday, March 11th!



St. Bernard School

Lenten Prayer
Movement
As we enter the Lenten Season, we ask you to
join our prayer movement to pray for our
school and students. We ask that
parents/grandparents sign up for an hour
during the school day Monday through
Friday to pray. You do not have to pray for
the entire hour, we ask that you set aside
whatever time you can give during that hour
whether it's 5, 10, or 15 minutes to lift our
students, teachers, faculty, and
administration in prayer.  You can pray for
us from wherever you may be...at work, at
school, at the grocery store, etc. No one has
to physically come to the school or church to
be a part of this movement.This is one of the
most important ways you can support our
school and we are thankful for your prayers.

Click here to sign up

SBS Christian Formation Committee

https://signup.com/go/mSnmPgi


 
 
 
 

 

Chili Mac 

Vegetable Medley 
Candied Yams 

Wheat Roll 

Fresh Banana 

 

Pepperoni Calzone 

Marina Cup 
Whole Kernel Corn 

Garden Salad 

Chilled Fruit Cup 

 

BBQ Baked Chicken  

Macaroni & Cheese  

Green Bean Casserole 
Black-eyed Peas 

Wheat Roll  

Chilled Sliced Peaches 

 

Cheesy Fish Sandwich 

French Fries 
Fresh Baby Carrots w/ 

Ranch 

Mandarin Oranges 

 

Nacho Supreme 

Salsa Cup 

Bush’s Taco Fiesta 
Black Beans 

Chopped Lettuce & 

Tomato Cup 
Boxed Raisins 

 

Red Beans & Sausage 

Steamed Rice 

Steamed Broccoli 
w/Cheese 

Buttered Sweet Peas 

Cornbread 
Chilled Fruit Cup 

 

Chili Fries 
Vegetable Medley 

Chilled Sliced Peaches 

Chocolate Chip Cookie 

 

Help us celebrate National 

School Breakfast Week 

with Breakfast for Lunch 

March 6th! 

 

FNS celebrates Louisiana 

School Lunch Week March 

11th-15th with Red Beans & 

Rice + Meatball Stew with 

Louisiana Purple Rice 

from Rush Rice!  

 

High School Lunch 

includes the addition of 

Fresh Assorted Fruit, daily.  

 

For more information, 

please visit our website: 

www.fns-dol.org 
 

Meatball Stew, Louisiana 

PURPLE Rice & Gravy 

Buttered Parsleyed Carrots 

Seasoned Green Beans 

Wheat Roll 
Chilled Diced Pears 

*Purple rice is a product of 

Rush Rice located in Baton 
Rouge, LA*  

 

Diocese of 
Lafayette FNS 
 
Lunch Menu   
 

Cheese Crunchers 

Marinara Cup 

Garden Salad 
Buttered Sweet Peas 

Chilled Apple Cherry Juice 

 

Cheese Calzone 

Fresh Baby Carrots w/ 
Ranch  

Tossed Salad  

Fresh Banana 

 

Taco Soup 

Popeye Salad 

Candied Yams 
Corn Chips 

Chilled Fruit Cup 

 

Country Fried Steak 

w/Gravy 
Mashed Red Potatoes 

Whole Kernel Corn 

Wheat Roll 

Fresh Plum 

 

BBQ Pork Patty 
Rice Dressing 

Fresh Baby Carrots 

w/Ranch 
Lima Beans 

Wheat Roll 

Chilled Diced Pears 

 

Turkey Roast 

Mashed Red Potatoes 
w/Gravy 

Buttered Sweet Peas 

Peach Cobbler 

Wheat Roll 

 

Cheese Pizza 
Marinara Cup 

Spring Salad 

Chilled Sliced Peaches 

 

Walking Tacos  
Salsa Cup  

Whole Kernel Corn 

Chopped Lettuce & 
Tomato Cup 

Chilled Sliced Peaches 

 

Salisbury Steak, Rice & 
Gravy  

Spring Salad  

Sweet Potato Crunch  
Wheat Roll  

Fresh Red Apple 

 

Cheese Crunchers  

Marinara Cup  
Steamed Broccoli 

w/Cheese  

Chilled Diced Pears 

 

Chicken & Sausage 

Pastalaya 
Buttered Peas & Carrots 

Navy Beans 

Wheat Roll  
Sauteed Apples 

 

 
Good Friday  

 

No School 

 

Ham, Egg, & Cheese 

Breakfast Burrito 
Tator Tots 

Salsa Cup 

Fresh Orange Slices 
French Toast Sticks w/ 

Syrup 

 

http://www.fns-dol.org/


Park & PrayPark & PrayPark & Pray   
St. Bernard School

We will pray the stations of
the cross every Tuesday

during Lent at 2:05 outside
on St. Bernard Drive. Hope

you can join us!



S T .  B E R N A R D  S C H O O L

PRAYING FOR
THE REPOSE
OF THE
FAITHFUL
DEPARTED

We will pray for all the members

of our many SBS families who

have passed away during the

month of March. If you have lost

a family member during this

month, please send their name

and the date of their passing to

Monsieur Christophe at

cjuillot@sbscrusaders.com. We

will pray for the repose of their

souls on Thursday, March 7,

2024 immediately following our

school mass.

In loving memory

of our departed

family members

and loved ones at

St. Bernard

School

mailto:cjuillot@sbscrusaders.com


St. Patrick’s 

Spirit Day 
 

         Friday, 

      March 15, 2024 
 

Students may wear St. Patrick’s Day or 

SBS Spirit Shirts with UNIFORM 

BOTTOMS in honor of St. Patrick’s Day.  
 

 

.  



SPRING
P I C T U R E S

Monday 3/25/24

Free Dress Day

Please follow our Free
Dress Day guidelines

in the handbook




